
Minutes of Planning Commission meeting held on April 8, 2015 

Members present: Stewart Beattie, David Farnum, Peter Robertson, Peter Berman 

Members absent: Bob Stelz, Paul Myers, Todd Williams 

Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M. 

The minutes of the March 11 were unanimously approved on motion of Peter Robertson seconded by 

David Farnum. 

The Commission continued the discussion of the issues surrounding the Public Service Board’s approval 

of the location solar farms and concluded that they supported BCRC’s policy of continued study and 

effort to increase municipal input in the process. 

The ZA was instructed to forward the draft Town Plan to the members for their examination and review. 

The ZA reported that no new permits were issued in the past month. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 P.M. 


